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I OPPOSE SB 574.   Absolutely no state funds should be used for out-of-state 

residential placement of students - period!  And, for heavens sake, STOP with the 

declarations of emergency with all of these bills.  The only emergency I see is the 

citizens of our once-fine state suffering due to an out-of-control legislature. 


